
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our recruitment 

strategy, I would like to outline some key initiatives we are planning to implement. 

1. Enhanced Job Descriptions 

We are revising our job descriptions to better align with industry standards and to clearly outline 

the expectations and growth opportunities for candidates. 

2. Diverse Sourcing Channels 

We will explore new sourcing channels, including specialized job boards, social media 

platforms, and partnerships with local organizations to attract a diverse candidate pool. 

3. Streamlined Interview Process 

To improve candidate experience, we aim to streamline our interview process by reducing the 

number of rounds and enhancing communication throughout the process. 

4. Employee Referral Program 

We will be launching an employee referral program that incentivizes current employees to refer 

qualified candidates, thus tapping into their networks. 

I believe these enhancements will not only attract top talent but also foster a more inclusive and 

engaging workplace culture. I look forward to discussing this with you further. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


